
 
 

Memorandum 

Date: May 12, 2021 

RE: 2021 Ohio IFTA Decals 

Fellow IFTA Jurisdictions and Law Enforcement Agencies, 

Over the past month, Ohio has received multiple inquiries from licensees stating that the color (red 
pantone 485C) on their 2021 Ohio IFTA decal is fading. Ohio is currently working with the vendor to do a 
complete replacement of all decals to licensees.  

Enforcement may encounter some 2021 Ohio IFTA decals that do not meet the specifications set forth 
by IFTA, Inc. We ask that enforcement honor those decals until Ohio gets the new decals in stock and 
replaced. The replacement timeframe is still being finalized with the vendor, but licensees will not have 
to request a replacement.  Ohio will mail out new decals to all licensees once we receive the new decals.  
Ohio will replace the decals in the original sequential decal series for calendar year 2021.  

Ohio appreciates your patience in this matter and apologizes for any inconvenience.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ohio Department of Taxation 
Excise and Energy Division 
 

 


